
GRACE COMMUNITY BIBLE FELLOWSHIP

THANKSGIVING AND WORSHIP SERVICE

August 25, 2019

9:30 a.m. Fellowship Breakfast
10:00 a.m Prayer for the Lost and the Persecuted
10:15 a.m. Worship in the Word 

Scripture Reading: Psalm 150
Scripture Reading: John 15:1-11

Songs of Praise, Worship and Thanksgiving

Come Thou Fount, Come Thou King
Draw Me Close
Your Love, O Lord
Refiner’s Fire 

Sermon: Apart from Me You Can Do Nothing

The Lord’s Supper

Prayer

If you have questions or comments about today’s sermon, please feel free to
contact me at 758-4400.

Jim Flaherty, pastor
       gracecbf.org

Scripture References

Jeremiah 2:21 “Yet I planted you a choice vine, A completely faithful
seed. How then have you turned yourself before Me Into the
degenerate shoots of a foreign vine?

Psalm 80:8 Asaph.  You removed a vine from Egypt; You drove out
the nations and planted it. 9 You cleared the ground before it, And it
took deep root and filled the land. 10 The mountains were covered
with its shadow, And the cedars of God with its boughs. 11 It was
sending out its branches to the sea And its shoots to the River. 12
Why have You broken down its hedges, So that all who pass that way
pick its fruit? . . . 14 O God of hosts, turn again now, we beseech
You; Look down from heaven and see, and take care of this vine, 15
Even the shoot which Your right hand has planted, And on the son
whom You have strengthened for Yourself. 16 It is burned with fire,
it is cut down; They perish at the rebuke of Your countenance. 17 Let
Your hand be upon the man of Your right hand, Upon the son of man
whom You made strong for Yourself.

1 John 1:19 They went out from us, but they were not really of us; for
if they had been of us, they would have remained with us; but they
went out, so that it would be shown that they all are not of us.

Matthew 13:3 And He spoke many things to them in parables, saying,
“Behold, the sower went out to sow; 4 and as he sowed, some seeds
fell beside the road, and the birds came and ate them up. 5 Others fell
on the rocky places, where they did not have much soil; and
immediately they sprang up, because they had no depth of soil. 6 But
when the sun had risen, they were scorched; and because they had no
root, they withered away. 7 Others fell among the thorns, and the
thorns came up and choked them out. 8 And others fell on the good
soil and yielded a crop, some a hundredfold, some sixty, and some
thirty. 9 He who has ears, let him hear.”

Matthew 13:18 “Hear then the parable of the sower. 19 When anyone
hears the word of the kingdom and does not understand it, the evil
one comes and snatches away what has been sown in his heart. This is



the one on whom seed was sown beside the road. 20 The one on
whom seed was sown on the rocky places, this is the man who hears
the word and immediately receives it with joy; 21 yet he has no firm
root in himself, but is only temporary, and when affliction or
persecution arises because of the word, immediately he falls away. 22
And the one on whom seed was sown among the thorns, this is the
man who hears the word, and the worry of the world and the
deceitfulness of wealth choke the word, and it becomes unfruitful. 23
And the one on whom seed was sown on the good soil, this is the man
who hears the word and understands it; who indeed bears fruit and
brings forth, some a hundredfold, some sixty, and some thirty.”

Matthew 3:7 But when he saw many of the Pharisees and Sadducees
coming for baptism, he said to them, “You brood of vipers, who
warned you to flee from the wrath to come? 8 Therefore bear fruit in
keeping with repentance; 9 and do not suppose that you can say to
yourselves, ‘We have Abraham for our father’; for I say to you that
from these stones God is able to raise up children to Abraham. 10 The
axe is already laid at the root of the trees; therefore every tree that
does not bear good fruit is cut down and thrown into the fire.

Hebrews 12:5 ... you have forgotten the exhortation which is
addressed to you as sons, “MY SON, DO NOT REGARD LIGHTLY
THE DISCIPLINE OF THE LORD, NOR FAINT WHEN YOU ARE
REPROVED BY HIM; 6 FOR THOSE WHOM THE LORD LOVES
HE DISCIPLINES, AND HE SCOURGES EVERY SON WHOM HE
RECEIVES.” 7 It is for discipline that you endure; God deals with
you as with sons; for what son is there whom his father does not
discipline? 8 But if you are without discipline, of which all have
become partakers, then you are illegitimate children and not sons. 9
Furthermore, we had earthly fathers to discipline us, and we respected
them; shall we not much rather be subject to the Father of spirits, and
live? 10 For they disciplined us for a short time as seemed best to
them, but He disciplines us for our good, so that we may share His
holiness. 11 All discipline for the moment seems not to be joyful, but
sorrowful; yet to those who have been trained by it, afterwards it
yields the peaceful fruit of righteousness.

1 Corinthians 11:32 . . .  we are disciplined by the Lord so that we
will not be condemned along with the world.

Galatians 5:22 The fruit of the Spirit is love, joy, peace, patience,
kindness, goodness, faithfulness, 23 gentleness, self-control.

Ephesians 5:9 for the fruit of the Light consists in all goodness and
righteousness and truth, 10 trying to learn what is pleasing to the
Lord.

Romans 3:9 What then? Are we better than they? Not at all; for we
have already charged that both Jews and Greeks are all under sin; 10
as it is written, “THERE IS NONE RIGHTEOUS, NOT EVEN ONE;
11 THERE IS NONE WHO UNDERSTANDS, THERE IS NONE
WHO SEEKS FOR GOD; 12 ALL HAVE TURNED ASIDE,
TOGETHER THEY HAVE BECOME USELESS; THERE IS NONE
WHO DOES GOOD, THERE IS NOT EVEN ONE.”

Philippians 2:5 Have this attitude in yourselves which was also in
Christ Jesus, 6 who, although He existed in the form of God, did not
regard equality with God a thing to be grasped, 7 but emptied
Himself, taking the form of a bond-servant, and being made in the
likeness of men. 8 Being found in appearance as a man, He humbled
Himself by becoming obedient to the point of death, even death on a
cross. 9 For this reason also, God highly exalted Him, and bestowed
on Him the name which is above every name, 10 so that at the name
of Jesus EVERY KNEE WILL BOW, of those who are in heaven and
on earth and under the earth, 11 and that every tongue will confess
that Jesus Christ is Lord, to the glory of God the Father. . . 17 But
even if I am being poured out as a drink offering upon the sacrifice
and service of your faith, I rejoice and share my joy with you all. 18
You too, I urge you, rejoice in the same way and share your joy with
me.

Romans 14:17 for the kingdom of God is not eating and drinking, but
righteousness and peace and joy in the Holy Spirit. 


